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March 28, 2019 

 

Submitted via email 
 
Re: Support HJR10 

 

 

Dear Co-Chair Lincoln, Co-Chair Tarr, and members of the House Resources 

Committee, 

 

The Greater Fairbanks Chamber of Commerce supports projects that enhance 

quality of life and grow the economy of Interior Alaska. We believe that the 

redundancy created by completing the high-voltage transmission bus loop would 

benefit our region in the event of a disruption to the existing infrastructure. 

 

We join the call for members of the Alaska delegation in Congress to pursue the 

development of a high-voltage electrical line in the interior of Alaska as currently 

described in House Joint Resolution 10. 

 

The Greater Fairbanks Chamber of Commerce represents over 700 business 

members throughout Interior Alaska. We work to advocate for the best business 

environment, promote economic strength and growth for Interior Alaska, and to 

develop the resources and networks enterprising people use to share knowledge. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Marisa Sharrah      Rebecca Dean  

President/CEO      Board Chair  

 

 

CC: Senator Lisa Murkowski, Senator Dan Sullivan, Congressman Don Young 
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